Join us tonight June 5, 2019 for our last PTO Meeting for this school
year @ 7 pm in the cafeteria.

Tomorrow Thursday, June 6th, the Jaindl Elementary
will be collaborating with a science organization to host
a Day of Science! This will be an school-wide
"in-house" field-trip where the fun comes to us! All
grade levels will be participating in this exciting event!
Students will be rotating among classrooms to
complete various STEM-based activities (slime,
rockets, catapults, engineering, chemical reactions,
etc) and the day will culminate in a action-packed
science assembly with Josh the chemistry guy! That
being said, we need many parent volunteers,with
clearances, to help us out so if you have not had a
chance to volunteer in the school this year then this
would be a great day to come and participate. Parents
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DARE Graduation
DARE Graduation will be Wednesday, June 12" @ 9:15am.
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https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f44aaa62ca5f85-jaindl6

Volunteer of the Week

Each week during the school year, we will highlight a
parent/family volunteer who helped us out in a
special way. This week we would like to recognize
Ellen Grow. Ellen has been such an incredibly
valuable and important member of our team this
year as our PTO Board Treasurer. She stepped up in
a big way to do this big job and we are so thankful
for her help and efficiency. Ellen's role requires her
to keep track of all of our PTO finances, which
includes charges, deposits, field trip payments, as
well as the payment of local businesses and
fundraising companies we utilize throughout the
year. If you stop and take a moment to realize how
large our schoaol is and how many fundraisers and
events we offer, you will realize what an asset one
dedicated volunteer can be, and don't forget she is
doing this all for free! Amazingly, Ellen seems to stay
calm and collected despite the sometimes stressful
moments we encounter. On top of this, she has even
found time to be a room parent and help with other
events like the Color Run and Book Fair. We
appreciate you Ellen for volunteering your time and
hard work to help make Jaindl Elementary a special
place!

Upcoming Events

June 6 Day of Science
June 12 5th grade DARE Assembly
June 14 Last day of School



